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3rd November, 2021. 

 
To:  The Lord Mayor, Chairperson and Members of  
North Central Area Committee 
 
Meeting: 15th November 2021 
 

Working group for a new art venue in the North Central Area  

 
  

The City Arts Officer will bring forward his nominations to the December Meeting.  
 
As this Committee will meet over the course of some years, it is important that it is formed 
carefully with the skillset required in local, national and international best practice. It will 
have to deal with the demand for a venue, choice of art forms, possible locations, 
feasibility and finance.  
 
The Area Office Community team will work in conjunction with the Arts Officer, to ensure 
the success & longevity of the new working group.  Accordingly, they have received a 
number of nominations from candidates representing both sides of the area, who would 
be pleased to participate in a working group to establish a new art venue in the North 
Central Area. 

 
Membership of the working group is therefore proposed to be finalised at the January 
Meeting of the Area Committee. 

 
Ray Yeates____________   Date:  3rd November, 2021. 
City Arts Officer 

 

 
 Sheila Duffy____________   Date:  3rd November, 2021. 

Senior Community Officer 

 
 
Martina McHugh_________   Date:  3rd November, 2021. 
Senior Community Officer 

 
 
 

  
 
  

  

 

 


